6OV, MSG. NO. 2477

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO
GOVERNOR

March 12, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-First State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two copies of the
report, "Nurturing a Clean Energy Future in Hawaii: Assessing the Feasibility of the
Large-Scale Utilization of Hydrogen and Fuel Cells in Hawaii", along with progress
reports on the State’s Hydrogen Fuel and NELHA Gateway projects (Act 283, SLH
2001). Pursuant to Act 231, Session Laws of Hawaii 2001, I am also informing you
that these reports may be viewed electronically at |http://www .state.hi.us/dbedt/leg.html.

With warmest personal regards,

Aloha,

BENJAWIIN J. CAYETANO

Enclosures


http://www.hawaii.gov/dbedt/h2fuel-final.pdf

